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October 22, 1996

HAND DELIVERED

Ms. Blanca S. Bayc, Director
Division of Records and Reporting
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

Re: Request for Specified Confidential Treatment
FPSC Docket No. 960001-EI

Dear Ms. Bayo:

On June 26, 1996 we filed Tampa Electric Company‘s request for
specified confidential treatment of certain information contained
in documents supplied by Tampa Electric to the Commission’s Staff
in connection with a routine audit of fuel expense for the period
ended March 31, 1996.

Tampa Electric hereby withdraws its request for confidential
treatment of the information contained in the following portions of
the documents submitted on June 26, 1996:

Page Line No. Column
52-1B/1-1 33, 34 (m)
52-1B/1-2 9 d
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GAFA\ Please acknowledge receipt and filing of the above by stamping
"é ihe duplicate copy of this letter and returning same to this
APP AR iter.

Car _____ .
v Thank you for your assistance in connection with this matter.
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